
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, July 28, 2020 

 
 

EPM reports, in its capacity as representative of the Sociedad Hidroeléctrica Ituango 
S.A. E.S.P., that the National Authority for Environmental Licenses -ANLA-, through 
Order No. 06576 of July 13, 2020, notified on July 27 of this year, initiated an 
environmental penalty procedure against Sociedad Hidroituango S.A. E.S.P. in order 
to establish the probable existence of conducts constituting environmental 
infringement on the occasion of the follow-up carried out in the framework of the 
contingency presented in the Ituango Hydroelectric Project. 
  
With respect to the referred Order, the Company will rule in accordance with the 
law. 
 
 


